
MedImpact Healthcare Systems, Inc. will begin providing pharmacy benefit manage-
ment (PBM) services to Louisiana Office of Group Benefits (OGB) members January 1, 
2014. MedImpact is the nation’s largest full-service pharmacy benefit manager, serving 
more than 35 million members across the U.S. Under the new contract, MedImpact will 
provide prescription drug coverage for the more than 220,000 benefit-eligible employ-
ees, retirees and dependents enrolled in the OGB HMO and PPO health plans adminis-
tered by Blue Cross and Blue Shield (BCBS) of Louisiana.

Medicare-eligible retirees and their Medicare-eligible dependents will be covered 
by Medicare GenerationRx (Employer PDP), provided through MedImpact’s subsid-
iary, MedGenerations, effective January 1, 2014. Your previous coverage will continue 
through December 31, 2013.

You will receive a new ID card in the mail in December that you can use at your phar-
macy beginning in January. Remember to show this new card to your pharmacy so 
your medications will be covered.

IMPORTANT: If you are a Medicare-eligible retiree, your enrollment in Medicare Gen-
erationRx will automatically cancel your enrollment in a different Medicare prescription 
drug plan or a Medicare Advantage plan. That’s why you will receive a disenrollment 
letter from Express Scripts Medicare. But don’t worry, there will be no interruption in 
your coverage. You will be covered by Express Scripts Medicare through December 31, 
2013, and will be covered by Medicare GenerationRx starting January 1, 2014.  You do 
not have to do anything. 

You will receive more details from MedImpact and MedGenerations over the next few 
days. If you have any questions in the meantime, please call OGB’s customer service de-
partment at 1-800-272-8451. 
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